Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF LAW ENFORCEMENT
Criminal Justice Standards and Training Commission
Notice is hereby given that the Officer Professionalism Program, Florida Department of Law Enforcement has received from Washington-Holmes Technical Center on June 2, 2006, a petition for Waiver of paragraph 11B-21.005(8)(c), F.A.C., pursuant to Section 120.542, F.S. Petitioner has requested that the Department permit it to operate with less staff than specified in the rule.
Comments on this Petition should be filed with the: Office of General Counsel, Florida Department of Law Enforcement, Post Office Box 1489, Tallahassee, Florida 32302, Attention: Assistant General Counsel, Grace A. Jaye.

A copy of the Petition may be obtained by contacting Assistant General Counsel, Grace A. Jaye, at the above address, or by calling (850)410-7676.
